
NOTICE OF RULEMAKING AND PUBLIC HEARING 
  
The Arkansas Office of Information Technology will hold a public hearing on 
December 20th, 2006 at 9:00 am for review and comment of a proposed rule 
pertaining to IT security. Location: 17th floor conference room of Union Plaza 
Building, 124 West Capitol, Little Rock, AR 72201.  The rule is available for 
public inspection at the Office of Information Technology.  The public may submit 
comments to Kym Patterson, Office of Information Technology, 124 W. Capitol, 
Suite 990, Little Rock, AR 72201 or by email to kym.patterson@arkansas.gov no 
later than January 10, 2007. 
 


